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Carrier Notification
SN91082711

Date: November 12, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject:       CLECs – Local Service Request (LSR) Flow-Through Matrix

This is to advise that the LSR Flow-Through matrix included in the BellSouth Service Quality
Measurement (SQM) documents has been expanded with additional information concerning the
listed products and services.  Due to the need to revise the matrix as new products become
available, the most recent version of the matrix will now be available on the Performance
Measurement Analysis Platform (PMAP) Web site under the “Help” menu at the following
address.

https://pmap.bellsouth.com/

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative with any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services


